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RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Forestville RSL is an important part of the local community and the new development needs
to reflect this. The development submission has too much of a focus on gaming and not
enough space for families, children and the community. Existing outdoor areas for family get
togethers, children to be active or areas for the local schools to share their music in this
proposal are gone. The gaming area needs to be reduced for more family space.

This is a great opportunity for the RSL to engage the families and their extend family and
friends living in the area, rather than alienate them. Thank you.




